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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Thank you all for your support over the last term. We have had a wonderful 
Christmas season with numerous highlights and memories! Please take a look at our 

website to see photographs and videos of our most recent events: 
www.rothburyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
We also now have a twitter feed – please follow us on @rothburyfirst. 

 
 

Our programme sales raised £144.60 and the raffle tickets raised £338.00 which 
gives us a total of £482.60. These monies will go to our school fund and will enable 
us to purchase items and subsidise events in school that the school budget can no 

longer afford. Your contributions are much appreciated.  
 

 
 

Water Bottles in School 
Staff have asked me to remind you to please wash out water bottles nightly and refill 

them with fresh water. We do not wash them in school. 
 

 
 

Abandoned Jumpers and Cardigans 
We have a number of ‘lost’ jumpers and cardigans in school – none of which have 
names so it is very difficult to return these to their owners. Please call in to school 
next term if you are missing any items and PLEASE name your child’s clothing – 

including coats, hats, scarves etc. 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOL OPENS ON TUESDAY 3rd JANUARY AT 8.50am  

ROTHBURY FIRST SCHOOL 
 

http://www.rothburyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/


 
 

 
 
 

AND FINALLY… 
 

SNOW CLOSURE 
We will make every effort to keep the school open in bad weather conditions, 

however all of our teachers live outside Rothbury therefore we will be at the mercy of 
the road conditions into the village and the advice given to school about access. The 

school closure policy is on the website and shows where school closures will be 
published. If bad conditions are forecast and we have to close early, please make 

sure that we have up-to-date contact numbers for you.   
 

If you have not registered yet for ParentMail, please do so as this is now our primary 
way of contacting you. 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year from all of the staff 
and governors at Rothbury First School! 


